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MEMORANDUM

TO: Board of Directors

DATE: July 27, 2021

FROM: Dan Johnston

RE: Affirmative Consent Update

TYPE: Informational Only

In response to Washington State regulations, we are required to add “affirmative
consent” to our comprehensive  health education curriculum. Stanwood High School
piloted a video called Yes means Yes, Understanding Affirmative Consent during the
spring of 2021.  The Instructional Materials Committee (IMC) has completed a
review of the material for inclusion in our high school health classes.

The video may be viewed at: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2NXzbAhFjvQ
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